
 

8 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Extra-curricular Orchestra Film Music Trip  

As part of the music department’s vision for our students to experience and be inspired by 
professional musicians outside of the classroom, we would like to invite them to BOURNEMOUTH 
SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA PRESENTS: Hollywood Head to Head. 
 

• Date: Thursday 29 February 2024  

• Concert time: 7:30pm  

• Venue: Exeter Great Hall  

• The sold-out sensation is back with more classic soundtracks from the two greatest film 
composers alive today – Hans Zimmer and John Williams. As well as returning favourites, the 
evening features music from Star Wars, Gladiator, The Da Vinci Code, Schindler’s List, Harry Potter, 
Interstellar, ET, Batman Begins, Raiders of the Lost Ark, The Last Samurai, Pirates of the Caribbean, 
Superman and many, many more. 

• Travel and ticket cost: £22.70 

• Further details regarding the performance at:  

The Best of Williams and Zimmer (bsolive.com) 

A YouTube example of what you can expect to see and hear, can be found by scanning this QR 

code: 

 

 

There are 45 spaces available. Tickets are sold on a first come first served basis.  

Please ensure that we have your up to date emergency contact details and any relevant medical 
information for your child, as this information is taken from our school database. 
 
School trips are covered by the Trust insurance policy.  Please be aware that: 
 
a) except for visits abroad, insurance arrangements are the same as for students in educational 
establishments, i.e., that the Trust can only insure against the proven negligence by the Trust 
and/or its employees; and 
 
b) the Trust is a member of the RPA (Department for Education risk protection arrangement) 
which provides personal accident cover (see copy of the policy on the school website for details) 
but you may consider taking out your own personal accident cover to supplement this if 
appropriate. 

https://bsolive.com/events/williams-and-zimmer-exeter/


Please pay either via the school’s online payment system, by cash/cheque (made payable to The 
Castle School) or by credit/debit card (either in person or over the phone).  

Your son/daughter’s place on the trip will be confirmed in a letter with details of the final 
arrangements.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr N Adams  

Head of Arts Faculty 

 

 


